
Our topic is 
‘To Infinity and Beyond’ 

 

EyLog is up and running again!  Please keep 

an eye out  for photos of some of the ex-

citing events your child gets up to at school.                      

Please also share some of the learning your 

child does at home on EyLog. 

Miss Begum 
Reception Learning Leader 

If you have any problems or concerns about 

your child please do not hesitate to speak to 

their class teacher. 

 Booster Classes 

The Reception team will be offering   

boosters classes from                             

3:30-4:00pm this half term. 

Please make sure you collect your child 

on time. 

Your child’s class teacher will get in 

touch if your child needs to attend.  

Weekly £1 fund:  

Please could you send in £1.00 each week so 

we can buy extra resources that can make 

learning exciting for the children.  



 
Events:  

Fantastic Finish – Space Dress Up      

Indoor Space Picnic  

 

P.E Kit  

Please can you make sure that your child 

wear his/her full P.E kit to school on the   

correct day. This consists of burgundy shorts/

joggers, white t-shirt and black plimsolls.  For 

health and safety reasons only stud earrings 

are allowed. 

 

           Parent workshops:  

This half term we will be running some    

parent workshops.  

Please keep an eye out for 

dates and times.  

Attendance & Punctuality 

It is important that your child comes to school   

every day and on time.   

Holidays and appointments should be taken       

outside of school hours or during the holidays. 

Important Message! 

Please can you make sure that your child 

has his/her name and class on their  

UNIFORM, P.E KITS, COATS, BOOK BAGS, 

LUNCH BOXES and WATER BOTTLES. 

Letters 

Your child brings home lots of 

important letters. Please make 

sure that you check their book 

bags everyday and read any 

letters. 

  

Half Term: 

We will be breaking up for the half term 

holiday on Friday 16th February 2024.  

We will return back to school on              

Monday 26th February 2024 at 8:40am. 

Reading 

Please read with your child every day and record all 
daily reading in the children's reading record books. 

Teachers will be checking these weekly. 

Please support your child with completing their home/

school project every week. We will be celebrating their 

creativity and  showcasing it for everyone to see. 


